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Additional Public Comments Welcome as Agricultural Area Review Continues 
 
The Agricultural Area Review (AAR) has not been completed, and there have been no 
final decisions made as part of this process.   
 
The public engagement phase of the process remains ongoing, and feedback from the 
landowners and the community is still welcome as we continue to work with the study.   
 
Public engagement is key to this process, and we are looking to build on the 
communications we had sent to over 2,000 landowners who may be impacted by the 
process and were invited to provide feedback.  
 
As this process remains ongoing, the United Counties of Leeds and Grenville will 
continue to receive feedback, update its analysis and inform the community of any and 
all related items as they relate to the AAR process. 
 
For more information regarding the ongoing AAR, contact Elaine Mallory, Planner II, at  
613-342-3840 ext. 2422, or email Elaine.Mallory@uclg.on.ca or Geoff Clarke, County 
Clerk – Interim at 613 342 3840 ext. 2456, or email Geoff.Clarke@uclg.on.ca. 
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Media inquiries: 
John Kalivas, Communications Coordinator 
United Counties of Leeds and Grenville 
25 Central Avenue W., Suite 100, Brockville, ON, K6V 4N6 
613-802-1687 or John.Kalivas@uclg.on.ca 
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